



Harvest Assembly

Dear Parents and Carers,

Tuesday 2nd October, at 2.00pm will be our Harvest Festival assembly. You are all very welcome to join us.

During the assembly, children's food donations will be collected and donated to the Loughborough Food Bank. These donations can be brought to school on Monday the 1st October.

The children have started rehearsing some fantastic harvest songs and you are in for a real treat.

We look forward to seeing you at our assembly.

Yours Sincerely

Sara Gray

